
Notice of Rejection of Bid Responses and Cancellation of Award 
 

 
To:  All Prospective and Actual Vendors 
 
Subject: Cancellation of Bids- “Lexington School District Four, District Wide Renovations” Project 
 
Date:  May 17, 2022 
 
Lexington School District Four (“District”) recently accepted bids for “Lexington School District Four, 
District Wide Renovations” (“Project”).  This notice is to inform all prospective and actual bidders is to 
that the District is rejecting all responses to the Project and is cancelling the award for the Project at this 
time.  Under the District’s Procurement Code § 2-107(1)(h), the District may cancel an award if it is 
clearly in the best interest of the school district.  Due to the federal requirements attached to the 
funding of the Project and higher than anticipated construction costs associated with completing the 
project, it is no longer feasible for the District to pursue completion of the Project under the terms 
solicited at this time.  The District may reissue solicitation(s) for the Project in the future, and we 
encourage all qualified vendors to submit bid at the appropriate time.   

 


